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Luna just submitted the survey Comments for Council with the responses below.
Leave your feedback

Despite being an engaged resident, I somehow missed the opportunities to give feedback
earlier, Either that, or I supported the proposal but can't remember having done so and can't
find the evidence. I can't imagine that [ would have objected to the proposal, not with the
housing needs of the city and the area. Now, however, this proposal already feels a bit
outdated. I have no problem with the height, even if it had remained six storeys.
But...condominium, not rental? We traded away the ground-level retail on a street that needs
more retail, not less? Since there are ground level units, does that mean they are accessible? I
don't recall seeing anything about accessibility in the various documents. Is there any
requirement for accessible units automatically built in? Still support housing here, but uneasy
about the details.
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